Bakewell St. PO Box 26, Cranbourne 3977

Ph: 5996 1744 Fax: 5996 1370

CRANBOURNE PRIMARY SCHOOL





<mark>www.cranbo</mark>urne-ps.vic.gov.au

Issue 23 July 25th 2012

Calendar

Principal's News

UPCOMING EVENTS



July 25th
Hoop Time Grade 5/6

August 13 and 14
Senior Learning
Community Incursion
Hands On Science – The
Science of Sport

August 17th Curriculum Day

August 28th
Preps for 2013
Information evening

Well done to all the students who have been using last week's advice to 'THINK' - I have been impressed with the number of students who are using this when communicating with each other.



Congratulations our netball team for their achievement reaching in the grand final of the network competition. Thev demonstrated excellent sportsmanship skills and put in 100% effort.

News

1st Childers

2nd Bakewell

3rd Cameron

4th Russell

Congratulations
Childers!!!

Parent opinion surveys were mailed out this week. If you received one of the surveys please complete it and send it to the office asap – your sealed envelopes will be forwarded to DEECD for collation.

Cheryl Van Deursen (Principal)

'The nice thing about teamwork is that you always have others on your side'

-Margaret Carty

SCHOOL NEWS

Student
Birthdays
To students
who
celebrate
their
birthdays
this week

Brody E.

Logan C. Tamekah M.

Michaela L.

Emily S.

Corey L.

Jackson P.

Lachlan M.



Stars of the Week

Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts this week!

this week!		
Grade	Student	Demonstrated
Prep PAS	Jaimee T.	Support
Prep PER	Christos P.	Responsibility
Junior LB	Nicholas R.	Persistence
Junior HM	Bryson L.	Confidence
Junior MC	David W.	Persistence
Middle MR	Kassey N.	Persistence
Middle NJ	Tess C.	Confidence
Middle MD	Jayden S.	Organisation
Middle BA	Dylan B.	Respect
Senior IW	Jayden S.	Adaptability
Senior GA	Brianna S.	Respect
Senior GR	Tanishq	Persistence
Senior RP	Jaymee E.	Persistence
Art	Bella F. (MBA)	Responsibility
P.E.	Lexus (SRP)	Sportsmanship
Personal		
D'ment	Summer (PAS)	
Admin.	Rhianna A. (MBA)	Responsibility
Leadership	Jordana (SIW)	Responsibility

From the Office

LATE STUDENTS:

A reminder to parents that children who arrive late to school MUST be signed into the office by a parent or guardian. Alternatively please provide your child with a signed note to be handed in to the office on arrival. Students must not arrive at school late and go directly to their class.

EMA CHEQUES

If you have become the holder of a health care card or the recipient of a pension and did not put in an EMA application at the start of the year, you may be eligible for the second instalment. Please contact the school office for further information.

CURRICULUM NEWS

Curriculum Day - Friday August 17th, 2012.

The staff at Cranbourne Primary School will be participating in a Curriculum Day this term. This is an opportunity for our staff to work together to plan and discuss curriculum topics, to ensure that we are providing the best learning opportunities for your children.

On 17th August we will be reflecting on our current practice as well as identifying possible initiatives to trial in the near future.

As you may already be aware, there are plans for a National Curriculum to be introduced in 2013. Our Curriculum Day will also give our staff an opportunity to investigate the new curriculum in preparation for next year, and how it is going to affect our school community.

Please remember, students do not attend school on this day.

Di Fernand (Assistant Principal)

STUDENT NEWS Breakfast Club

Welcome back to Term 3 and to our regular Breakfast Club attendees.

All new comers are welcome. Remember, Breakfast Club is on in the BER building on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8.00 a.m. We start packing up at 8.20 a.m. Therefore it is important that you arrive before this time.

Our Breakfast Menu is varied as possible, and there is a bigger variety now we have sponsorship from Coles, Centro at Cranbourne.

Many thanks to Bakers Delight for the bread they give us each week, and to our two parent helpers Mrs Callus and Mrs de Klever who support us each week.

Remember Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8.00 a.m. in the BER building. The cost is 50 cents for each morning that your child attends.



Mary Doolan - Breakfast Club Coordinator



COMMUNITY NEWS



Thank-you to all the families who have shopped at the Good Guys and brought in their Cranbourne Cash vouchers – congratulations to those families who had members of their extended family also shop and collect vouchers.

RITCHIES CARD

Thank you to the families who continue to shop at Ritchie's and use the benefit card. The school continues to receive donations from the fundraising program.

DOCKETS

Coles dockets can be sent to the office. The school benefits with a range of sporting equipment.

Please deposit them in the box outside the General Office.

Parent & Friends Association (PFA)

A reminder to all families to please send along the Woolworths Earn and Learn Sticker sheets once they have been filled. The school benefits with equipment and other items. If you need extra ticket sheets they can be collected from the school office. This promotion has been extended to August.

Thank you for your support. PFA members

COMMUNITY WELL BEING

To support our community and the City of Casey's development of awareness of Depression, please be aware of the following support agencies available.

Beyond Blue 1300 22 4636

Helpline 1311 14

Suicide Line 1300 651 251

School Environment Development

At next week's School Council meeting we will be developing our long term plan for future works in the grounds. If you have any suggestions for us to consider please forward them.

•••••	
The	family